
 
 
Meeting of the Larkspur Volunteer Fire Auxiliary on January 4, 2012 @ Station 161. 
 
Meeting Called to Order @ 1841 By Rich Horwat 
 
Attendees:   Bob Danti, Rich Horwat, Bruce Roman, Sharon Roman, Larry Sutton,  James Wayda, 
Peggy Whalen 
 
Minutes for December 14, 2011 Approved 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
Old Business: 

 Events: 

◦ Spaghetti Dinner: Larry Sutton will put into Sentinal. 

◦ Bass Pro Cookout: Larry Sutton is awaiting more information.  

◦ 4th of July Celebration in the Park: No word on if Chamber of Commerce will host. 

◦ Tree Lighting: Possibility to serve soup/chili as well as hot chocolate discussed. 
 

 LVFA get-together at Larry's still on for January 21, 2012.  

◦ Larry will send an email on the details.  

◦ Members can pay for dues there.  
 

 Bruce Roman resubmitted idea of request form so the community can request LVFA 
services/monies. 

 
 Larry Sutton discussed Memorial for Station 161 hallway. 

◦ Suggested obtaining pension list for volunteer members. 

◦ Board members and paid members list still needed.  

◦ Current approximate high cost for memorial is around $1500 

◦ Inviting inductees to an event to obtain information was suggested. 

◦ Larry Sutton asked that anyone who knows someone that should be added to list for 
memorial to contact him.  

 
New Business: 

 Sharon Roman suggested being more pro-active about recruitment for the LVFA via fliers in 
Sentinal.  

◦ Larry Sutton suggested doing mailings to members that do not receive the Sentinal. 

◦ Bob Danti suggested going to the local HOA meetings to try to spread word.  

◦ Drafts of suggestions for letters/mailers can be brought to member get-together at Larry 
Sutton's house on January 21, 2012. 

 
 Larry Sutton presented information regarding funds in LVFA account for antique fire engine.  
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Meeting adjourned @ 2015. 
 


